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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have the following Christmas performances next week and week commencing 12th December: 
 
Monday 5th December:  2.00pm – KS1 (Years 1 & 2) Nativity – A Christmas Recipe 
Tuesday 6th December:  9.30am – KS1 (Years 1 & 2) Nativity – A Christmas Recipe 
Wednesday 7th December: 2.00pm – Early Years (Nursery & Reception) Nativity 
Thursday 8th December:  9.30am – Early Years (Nursery & Reception) Nativity 
 
Monday 12th December:  1.45pm – KS2 (Years 3-6) Performance – Letters from the Trenches 
Tuesday 13th December:  5.30pm – KS2 (Years 3-6) Performance – Letters from the Trenches 
 
 
Due to fire regulations, we need to limit numbers to 3 people per child for the KS1 and EYFS 
performances and if possible, each family to only attend one of the performances. 
 
Because there are larger numbers in Key Stage 2, we will operate a ticketing system. Letters will be 
sent out tomorrow to be returned on Monday. We will then let you know if there are spare tickets 
later in the week, based on demand. 
 
You will be able to take children home with you after the afternoon shows only. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at one of the performances.  
 
Best Wishes, 
Mrs Rowett 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 


